
From: Anna & Paul Lohman [mailto:annapaul@wi.rr.com] 
Sent: Sat 5/14/2011 12:37 PM 
To: Schiller, Lynn 
Subject:  Wal-Mart Do not want it in my neighborhood!!!!!! 
  
My name is Anna Lohman and I live in the neighborhood ( 74th and Main St. ) where Wal-Mart wants to 
build. The residents of this nieghborhood have already opposed this project a few years back. We did not 
want it then, and we do not want it build now.  Traffic congestion is already bad during State Fair, plus the 
numerous events the Fair grounds hold through-out the year. Not to mention the noise and GARBAGE 
left on our front lawns, and not able to enter Main St. from the ally. I, along with the rest of the neighbor's 
DO NOT WANT WAL-MART BUILT IN OUR NEIRGHBORHOOD, PERIOD........  
Wal-Mart wrote on it's webpage this project will create jobs, but what about the jobs people have at the 
supermarkets already in the area. Is that a fair trade off to them??? Cutting their hours, I do not think so . 
How many times do the people of this neighborhood have to tell Wal-Mart NO!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
PLEASE, do not approve of this project. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs. Anna Lohman 

 


